Subject:

FW: 20-15-20

----Original Message-----

From: Francie Roberts [mailto:roberts2@alaska.net]

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 2:17 PM

To: Wolf, Kelly; Gilman, Blaine; Ogle, Wayne; Bagley, Dale; Welles, Stan; McClure, Sue; Johnson, Brent; Cooper, Kelly;

Haggerty, Mako; Blankenship, Johni

Subject: 20-15-20

Dear Kenai Peninsula Assembly Members,

I am writing to ask you to vote NO on 20-15-20 and do not change the northern boundary of the South Peninsula Hospital. This is not the time to change anything as the mayor has recently assembled a health care task force. It is not the time to make significant changes.

Thank you for your consideration. Francie

Agenda Item M. 7

Committee P & P

Page Number 118